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MARK YOUR CALENDAR!
CUT THIS OUT-PUT ON REFRIGERATOR. 

September  2023
   8-Cut Veggies 9am
   9-Booyah/Bake Sale    Post 11 at Noon
 11- Post 539 Meeting  6pm
 12-Executive Board Meeting 6p
      Auxiliary meeting  6:30pm
      SAL Post 11   6:30pm
      Business meeting  7pm
 18-County Council at Post 436 in Wrightstown
 20-40 et 8 Promenade  7:30pm 
 26-Social Meeting 6pm

October   2023
    9-Post 539 Meeting  6pm
  10- Executive Board Meeting 6pm
       Auxiliary Meeting  6:30p
       SAL Post 11  6:30pm
       Business Meeting  7pm
 14-Breakfast Buffet 8 am to 10:30am
 16-Articles Due For Newsletter (Early this month)
 17- Birthday Dinner  6pm
 18- 40 et 8 Promenade  730pm
 19-Prep Newsletter Mailing 9 am (Early this month)
 21- 9th District Conference in Algoma
 24-Social Meeting  6pm
 28- Children Halloween Party 11am to 1pm
 
         SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS 

  

FALLEN BROTHERS: Elmer Dotz and 
Robert Gordon Jr
                      
FROM THE COMMANDER…
I’d like to thank everyone for their support of the Post 
and its activities.  This summer has been unusually busy 
for everyone and as a post, we’ve been quite busy.  So 
“THANK YOU” for all your support. 
Since my last report we’ve found a sale on Weber Grills 
and at the next Executive Board meeting I will ask the 
Board for permission to obtain one to replace the old 
wreck of a grill that we have now.  If you remember, we 
tried to use it at our last Brat Barn and it was a 
disaster.  Almost as bad as the “brand new” one that 
Festival had.  So, at the last General Membership 
meeting we broached the subject of replacing and 
upgrading.  Hopefully with your support, we’ll be 
obtaining a new one soon.

 In the meantime, we had two very successful 
Breakfasts.  Many thanks are also to our SAL Squadron, 
our Auxiliary and to the Post members and their guests 
who made it happen.  Keith. Lena, Glenn and the Ladies 
worked their bottoms off and we again turned a modest 
profit.  Out of this we did discover two things.  First, A 
clean ship is a safe and happy ship!  Friday as the set-up 
crew came in, they found a stench coming out of the 
kitchen area.  On investigation, they found a rotten bag 
of potatoes on a cart in the back corner of the 

kitchen.  It’s suspected that they had sat there since the 
spring Booyah sale.  The take away is that we need to be
very thorough during clean ups.  We’ll also talk about 
this during the General meeting.  What I’d like to 
propose is a dedicated clean up-crew to come in after we
have an event at the Post.

 Finally I want to thank Terry Quatsoe, Rick Young and 
all the others who helped out at the Brown County 
Fair.  I wasn’t available this past weekend due to 
previous commitments and I appreciate they're 
mobilizing on such short notice to make this happen.

 I’m looking forward to seeing you at the next meeting.

Commander Bill Kaczmarek

                          Post 11 Contacts
Commander Bill Kaczmarek
Post 11 Office 920. 465.6841
Post 11 website: www.sullivanwallenpost11.org
Facebook: American Legion Post 11 Sullivan Wallen 
Green Bay

HONOR/COLOR GUARD
At the September business meeting, we will discuss if 
enough interest exists for training at either the 
September or October social meeting.

FORTY ET EIGHT:  Promenades are September 20 at 
7:30pm and October 18 at 7:30pm   CJ Kellner, 
Chairperson

ON THE MENU:
Breakfast has been canceled for September. In October, 
breakfast buffet will be on the 14th from 8am to 10:30am.
It is $9 adults and $4 for children (3 to 10 years of age). 
Breakfast is all you can eat.

FROM THE AUXILIARY

Recognition:
Shirley Willis was awarded a certificate of recognition 
and a special Silver coin at the State conference in 
Rothschild for the Chaplain Prayer Book. Great job 
Shirley!!
*Another successful breakfast was held on Sat 8-19.  As 
usual Keith and Lena made great breakfast food items 
and desert goodies. Thanks to all the volunteers who 
came out to help.

Membership: It's that time of year again to renew our 
Membership dues. It is now $39.00. Make check payable
to American Legion Auxiliary Unit 11, or you can pay 
on line/by phone by calling 317-569-4570.
Welcome our two new Auxiliary members  Barb 
Stencil and  Twila Marqardt. Looking forward to 
seeing you at our meetings.

Reminder: Booyah/ Bakesale fundraiser is September 
9th. We appreciate any homemade goodies you want to 
bring.

http://www.sullivanwallenpost11.org/
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